
This was a consultative meeting between School of Pharmacy management  and representatives 

from  UNITED NATIONS INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT ORGANIZATION (UNIDO). The 

meeting was to discuss the role of the School of Pharmacy in the implementation of the Kenya 

GMP Roadmap. this meeting was a followup meeting of the Kenya GMP Roadmap launch, 

which was held in December 2014 at the Jacaranda Hotel. 

The School of Pharmacy commited itself to build capacity though training to support 

implementation of the Kenya GMP Roadmap 

 


